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Change in ID Request Letter-FCC ID: PY7-02886L 
 

To whom it may concern, 
 
We, Sony Mobile Communications Inc., request to apply for a new FCC ID as established 
in 47CFR 2.933(b) for currently approved device.  

 

Per 2.933 (b) 
1. The original identification is FCC ID: PY7-08608T. 
2. The original identification grant date is 11/06/2017. 
3. The equipment is electrically identical with no change in design, circuitry and 

construction. 
4. The original test results are applicable and representative. 
5. External photos, label and label location are included in this application. 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at the address shown below 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
Mika Kaneko 
Head of Regulatory, Product Compliance 
Quality & Customer Services 
Sony Mobile Communications Inc. 
 


	Yours sincerely

